
 

Sunday Morning Worship: 

8:30 AM & 11:00 AM 

Small Group Ministry:  

9:45 AM 

Sunday Night Worship & 

Prayer :  

6:00 PM 

Wednesday Adult Bible   

Studies: 7:00 PM 

Wednesday Children,      

Student, and Adult          

Ministries:  

7:00 PM 

Website: rvbchurch.com 

Email: 

rvbc@rvbchurch.com 

Volume 18 Issue 8 

  The View Newsletter 

Ministerial Staff: 

• Pastor - Chad Morrow 

• Worship Leader - Brian Lutz 

• Youth Pastor - Danny Raya 

The Pastor’s Heart 1 

Updates and Reminders 2 

Announcements 2 

Inside this issue: 

But one and the same Spirit works all these 
things, distributing to each one individually as He 
wills. First Corinthians 12:11 

First Corinthians chapters 12-14 provide      
wisdom in the area of spiritual gifts. A spiritual 
gift is an ability given by the Holy Spirit to     
followers of Jesus to edify the church and to 
glorify God. Notice v 11 above, the Holy Spirit 
distributes them to each one individually as He 
wills.  

Each follower of Jesus has been given at least 
one spiritual gift and we are to be good     
stewards of that gift or gifts. The spiritual gift is 
to be utilized in the context or through the local 
church. God also has given us talents, things 
that we are good at. So our God given talents 
along with the spiritual gift or gifts given by the 
Holy Spirit give us purpose and meaning in life.  
Question; How are you using your talents and 
gifts to serve the Lord in your church family?   

Our new church year starts September 1st. 
There are many places you can serve in the 
upcoming church year. Pray to seek God’s 
leading in how He is calling you to serve Him. 
Then let one of the RVBC leaders know. 

I am praying for you all. 

All for His Glory - Pastor Chad 

August 2025 1850 Old Louisville Road * Cox’s Creek, KY 40013  

Join us Sundays on 

Facebook live at 

11:00 AM if you     

cannot join us in   

person. 

Upcoming Events 
 

8/3 - Men’s Breakfast 
 

8/3 - Kids/Youth Promotion  

        Sunday 
 

8/3 - Back to School Bash 
 

8/9 - Ladies Pool Party 
 

8/9 - Pathway Home ministry 
 

8/23 - Pathway Home ministry 
 

 

Looking Ahead 

 

9/7 - Men’s Breakfast 
 

9/13 - Pathway Home ministry 
 

9/14 - Sunrise Children’s Home 
 

9/27 - Annual Car Show 
 

9/27 - Pathway Home ministry 

 

10/12 - RVBC Anniversary   

           Celebration 
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Financials thru July 29th   

Undesignated Receipts:  

$242,548.77 

Budget Needs:  

$198,953.70 

Total Offerings: 

$275,722.60 

Building Fund: 

$137,328.25 

2025 Weekly 

Church Budget 

$6,631.79  

Victor & Kathleen Fleek 

Jon-Michael, Annamarie, 

and Piper Clark 

Austin, Andrea, Adeline, 

Adrian, and Abigail       

Mattingly 

Stephen and Joann Thomas 

Arnold and Carol Mattingly 

22 New Members this 

year so far 

The new church year starts          

September 1st. The guidelines for 

serving or leading a ministry is that 

you must be a church family member 

for 6 months. There are additional 

requirements for working with 

kids/youth or to teach a Life Group 

or Bible study.  

We are looking to start new Life 

Groups/Classes in the new church 

year especially when the new    

building is complete. Please let your 

current Life Group leader know you 

are sensing God leading you to teach 

so the process can be initiated. 

A list of other areas of service are   

located at the Welcome Center and 

have been emailed as well in our  

weekly email. In addition to those   

opportunities, we are looking for     

additional people to serve in a     

worship team and audio/video           

technicians. Please pray about how 

God may work through you here at 

RVBC. Contact a ministry leader or 

deacon about serving. 

Sunday August 3rd 

We are celebrating our kids and 

youth that are moving up a 

grade  level to their new class. 

August 3rd will be their first day 

in a new class, and each ministry   

area (kids, youth, young adults) 

will each have their own          

celebrations at 9:45 AM.  

Saturday August 9th 

All ladies are invited to the home 

of Courtney Hurley at  2:00 PM. 

Please sign up at the Welcome 

Center. 

Hello Parents, please plan to join us to 
learn about the exciting changes and 
new opportunities happening in our 
Children’s Ministry. 

Also, whether you are already        
volunteering or looking to get        
involved, we would love for you to 
attend and discover how you can be a 
part of this growing ministry. 

August 17th at 9:45 AM in Kids Kove. 


